
 
DATE: January 7, 2000 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petitions No. 99-02(c) and 99-04 by Robert Carrie Alexander. 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the revised plans for the above rezoning petitions. The plan has been revised to eliminate 
the buffer requirements adjoining properties that have been rezoned to multi-family, allow a public street 
rather than private street through the site and reduce the number of units to 288 all for-sale condominiums. 
Since these changes do not alter the intent of the original plan and reduce the intensity, I am administratively 
approving these revised plans. Please use these revised plans when evaluating requests for building permits 
and certificates of occupancy. 
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